
From: Mr. & Mrs. Jerald Carlson
To: SENR Exhibits
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Date: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 2:50:06 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

Why does the NGO (Nanny Government of Oregon) continually attack the rural citizens of our State.  It should be a
"No Go" for the NGO!  Please stop this insanity, by voting "No" on HB 4109.  Thank you!.

Sincerely,

Jerald Carlson
930 E Main St
Hermiston, OR 97838
jkcarlbel@gmail.com
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